

Office of the Hon Jeff Seeney MP

Deputy Premier

Minister for State Development, Infrastructure and Planning

Our ref: MC13/794

DH060313

1 1 MAR 2013

Mr David Hamilton Chairman Basin Sustainability Alliance PO Box 180 DALBY QLD 4405

Dear Mr Hamilton

The Honourable Jeff Seeney MP, Deputy Premier, Minister for State Development, Infrastructure and Planning, has asked me to thank you for your letter about the CSG development at Condamine Alluvium.

As this issue falls within the portfolio responsibilities of the Honourable Andrew Powell MP, Minister for Environment and Heritage Protection, I have forwarded a copy of your letter to his office for consideration.

Yours sincerely

Jeff Popp Chief of Staff

Office of the Hon Jeff Seeney MP

Deputy Premier

Minister for State Development, Infrastructure and Planning